Potential Noise Wall
Viewpoint Solicitation Form

The Village of Orland Park requests a viewpoint (i.e., vote) regarding your desire for a potential noise wall near your property along
143 Street (east of Compton Court). Per State and Federal noise analysis policy, public opinion is taken into account before a final
decision is made on the inclusion of a noise wall in the proposed improvement. Only each property "benefited" by a noise wall may
vote in favor or against the inclusion of a noise wall in the proposed improvement.

You may submit your Viewpoint Solicitation Form using one of the following methods:
a) Fold in thirds, tape shut, and submit via mail;

b) Fax to (847) 823-0520; or

¢) Scan and e-mail to mhuffman@cbbel.com.

Your viewpoint must be received by June 23, 2020, to count towards the official tally. Be sure to include your full
name and property address in the space below.

I desire the noise wall:

O VYes O No

Please check one:
O Owner O Resident (Tenant)

Name, Email & Property Address:

Signature & Date:

Comments:
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here

Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd.
Attn: Mr. Matt Huffman

9575 W. Higgins Road

Suite 600

Rosemont, IL 60018
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